ASX Announcement CAULDRON

16 November 2018

PROJECT ACQUISITION NOT TO PROCEED ABN

Cauldron Energy Limited (ASX: CXU) (Cauldron or the Company) refers to its
previously announced acquisition of Marble Bar Lithium and Pippingarra Lithium
Project (refer ASX Announcement 5 October 2018). The acquisition was subject to
conditions, some of which have not been satisfied. As a result, the parties have
agreed to terminate the agreement.

While the Cauldron board is disappointed this lithium acquisition did not finalise, the ASX code:
Company has a number of battery metals projects, including some high value
copper-cobalt projects at an advanced stage of negotiation. The Company is
confident of finding a new project soon; a project with the potential to improve
shareholder value.

This announcement is intended to lift the trading halt requested on the 14 November
2018.
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